1993-National Gymanfa Ganu Committee Meeting, March 22, 1992

The meeting was called to order by Jack Pritchard, Chéirman.
There were 32 people present.

Jack began the meeting by recapping the plans that have
already been made, and things that will be expected in the future.
There will be 18 months of planning between now and 1993.

Once the planning is finished, the various committee members jobs

are over and they are free to help out with other jobs, such as
the Hospitality Committee. We will need a lot of volunteers to
serve as guides, hostesses, hosts, ushers go-fers, etc. So,
please volunteer for 2 things - planning during the next 18 months
and heétping on the Week-end.

Some of the things that have already been decided are:
Conductor - Alun Guy
Banquet - Genetti's
Gymanfa Ganu - Armory
Gwendaf Roberts of New York has agreed to be the organist for
the Gymanfa. ’

A Tetter has been written to Howard Stringer, CEO of CBS inviting
him to speak at the banquet. WE are still waiting for an answer

We also opened the floor for discussion of the Gymanfa at
Kansas City this year. Slatington is running a bus trip, see
Edith Hill for details. Beth Landmesser reported that Ruth Davies
from AT1 Season Travel has worked up air fare prices for a group
trip to Kansas City. She will be asked to come to the next
meeting and present the package.

The Luzerne County Tourist Board has given us quite a few
hand-outs to take to KC with us. We have ink pens, maps, brouchures,
and we can get folders to put every thing in.

Jack then asked for suggestions from the floor of things to
take with us. Some of the suggestions were: T-shirts with the
logo, pads to go with the pens maybe using the post card from '83
design as the cover of the pad; logo stickers similar to return
address labels, for the committee to use on all their mailings from
now until '93; embroidered badges to stick on name tags.

Jack opened the meeting so that people could talk to the
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It was suggested by Walter George to John Roberts, chairman
of the Transportation Committee, that we look into camp grounds
in the area that would be available for RV parking during the
week-end. It was also brought up that we must be mindful of the
accessiblity of handicapped facilities.

Nelson Llewellyn, secretary of the National, called to say
that Dr. Donald Mills, President, would 1ike to meet with our
committee and see how things are going. The date suggested was
April 4. Watch the paper, when we get the date confirmed, it

Respectfully submitted,
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Beth D. Landmesser
Vice-Chairman

will be announced in the paper.



